
Proposed Colusa-Sutter Transmission Line Project
COLUSA-SUTTER

TRANSMISSION LINE

CoSu Line Public Scoping Meetings 
Please join the Western Area Power Administration (Western) and Sacramento Municipal Utility District (SMUD) at a 
public scoping meeting for the Colusa-Sutter Transmission Line (CoSu Line), a proposed 500-kilovolt electric transmission 
line project in portions of Colusa and Sutter counties. Learn more about the CoSu Line and make public comments on 
issues and concerns to be considered in the environmental analysis.
There are 6 meetings, with two newly added February dates, to fit your schedule:

January 12, 2016 • 4:00–7:00 p.m.
Colusa Casino-Resort, Community Room
3770 California 45, Colusa, CA

January 13, 2016 • 8:00–11:00 a.m.
Colusa Casino-Resort, Community Room
3770 California 45, Colusa, CA

January 14, 2016 • 8:00–11:00 a.m.
Sutter Youth Organization Center
7740 Butte House Road, Sutter, CA

January 13, 2016 • 4:00–7:00 p.m.
Sutter Youth Organization Center
7740 Butte House Road, Sutter, CA

February 2, 2016 • 4:00–7:00 p.m.
Arbuckle Fire Hall 
506 Lucas Street, Arbuckle, CA

February 4, 2016 • 6:00–9:00 p.m. 
Central Gaither School, Cafeteria
8403 Bailey Road, Yuba City, CA

If you are unable to attend a meeting, visit the CoSu Line website – www.cosuline.com – to learn more about the project 
and submit a public comment on the scope of the environmental analysis. The public comment scoping period has been 
extended by 17 days and is open from Friday, December 18, 2015 through Friday, March 4, 2016.
Please contact us at info@cosuline.com at least 72 hours before the meeting if you need special assistance at the meeting.
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Why the CoSu Line?
The CoSu Line would help meet Northern California’s energy needs and enhance the reliability of the electrical grid in the 
region. It would link the existing California-Oregon Transmission Project electric line in Colusa County to a new substation 
near the existing O’Banion Substation in Sutter County, with potential modifications to SMUD’s existing Elverta Substation in 
Sacramento County. For more information visit www.cosuline.com or email info@cosuline.com.
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